
Dear Elementary School Parents and Guardians of Students in Grades K-5,  

 The New York State Education Department requires all school districts to 

survey parents using a “Digital Equity Survey.”  The reason for this survey is to 

ensure that all students have access to computers and the internet at home to 

help in their learning.  In order to collect this valuable information please 

complete and submit a survey for each of your elementary school students in 

grades K-5.   Below are the directions for completing the survey:    

Directions for Completion of the Digital Equity & Learning Preference 

Survey 

• Login to nfschools.net and click on Parent Portal  

• Enter your parent portal account  

• Scroll Down on the left side of the screen and click on the Digital Equity 

and Learning Preference Survey 

• Click on “new”  

• Answer the questions  

• Hit submit 

The survey should only take 5 minutes.  Your cooperation and help to meet our 

deadline for submission is greatly appreciated.   

 

 

 

Thank you for your cooperation in providing this valuable information.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

 

Mark Laurrie 

Superintendent of Schools 


